
 

 

St Ives Infant School Christmas Fayre 

Friday 6th December 5 - 7pm 

 

Dear Parents 

As you will be aware the friends of school team are busy planning the school Christmas Fayre.  

Much has been planned to make the evening fun including a Raffle, tombola, wreath making, cakes, 

craft table, 2nd hand books, reindeer food, games, face painting and so much more!!!!! 

We would like ask the following classes for their donations; 

Nursery, Choughs and Puffins - Something for the Tombola 

Herons and Kittiwakes - A bottle for the bottle game (this could been wine, ketchup, fizzy water, 

coke, anything in a bottle) 

Sandpipers and Cormorants - Homemade cakes (to be brought on the Friday morning) 

We are also looking for GOOD QUALITY book donations and any unwanted gifts you may have 

squirreled away (toiletries, socks, jewellery etc), these items plan to used to create an elf room - 

where the children can choose and wrap a gift for someone special. 

 

Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to seeing all the children and their 

families on the evening. 

 

Regards 

Friends of school. 

 

 

 


